
 

 

Dear Alumnae 

We hope you are keeping well and in good spirits since we last met at a fundraiser event or via our 

Zoom sessions. 

Around this time every two years, we hold an AGM for the xSJSS-Sydney Group whereby members of 

our Alumnae are invited, nominated, and welcomed to form a new committee. 

At our last committee meeting of 06 March 2021, we voted to extend the duration of the current 

committee for another 12 months.  Consequently, our next AGM will be in April 2022. 

As you know, our fundraising activity halted over the Covid19 period, but, with the relaxation of 

NSW laws, we are back planning a Calendar of Events and we hope to see you soon.   

Follow the xSJSS-Sydney Group Facebook plus our website:  http://xsjss-sydney.com for up to date 

details. 

• 23 April:  Zoom Conversation with Christine Arjun – Life in Lockdown in London 

• 08 May:  Kati and Karaoke Night 

• TBA: Barefoot Bowls 

• TBA: Zoom Sessions  

• TBA: Fiji Catholic Schools Combined Alumni Mass 

Vinaka Maramas 

On behalf of the xSJSS-Sydney Committee 

 

 

 


